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March 8, 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Recently, I was made aware of correspondence from members of our community expressing concern 
regarding media reports of child luring. Knowing that this type of information can be unsettling for 
families, I want to reaffirm our commitment to the safety and well-being of our students.  

With this in mind I have attached the RCMP media release dated February 23, 2024, to ensure that all 
members of our school community are fully aware of this information.  

As always, our community, our school and the RCMP, will continue to work together in order to keep 
our children safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Mr. J. Johnstone 

Principal 

McMath Secondary School 


